
 

 

BMS SIXTH GRADE 

ORIENTATION 
 

Wednesday, AUGUST 10 

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

 

Bethel Middle School will host our sixth-grade orientation on 

Wednesday, August 10th.  The orientation will begin at 9:00 AM in 

the gym.  Parents are invited to stay for the first two hours to hear 

general information.  Students are invited to stay until 3:00 PM.  A 

pizza lunch will be provided for students. Our staff will teach 

students how to read their schedules, locate their classrooms, 

and do team-building activities.  Parents are asked to pick up 

students at 3:00 PM in the gym parking lot.  If your child is unable 

to attend, they may pick up their schedule on August 17th 9:00 – 

11:00 AM in front of the gym. (There will be no tours or meeting staff on 

August 17th because teachers will be participating in staff development.) 

 

 

 


